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This is a terrible idea that only perpetuates the homelessness problem and does 

nothing to solve it. Additionally, non homeless citizens have rights too. The right to be 

safe and have free movement in our communities and public spaces. When there are 

violent drug addicts populating those spaces, we do dont have those freedoms 

afforded to us. This bill should be rejected outright.  


